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Release Highlights 

 

 

 

 

Cross-cutting 

• Added the capability for students with a registration hold to process vouchers in Student Information Online 
(SIO) 

• Added an email link to the i-circle of processed vouchers 

 

Registrar 

• Improved the loading time and behavior for course rosters impacted by delays from Namecoach 

• Improved the loading time for student pages impacted by delays from Namecoach 

 

Admission 

• Added the capability for Admission staff to edit whether an applicant wishes to have their test scores 
considered during the review of their application 

• Modernized and improved the follow-up correspondence process for applicants who are missing 
documentation 

• Created a view and update Course Preparation section to allow updates to the course preparation data by 
support staff during the application review process. 

• Updated the look and feel of “Where am I in the Process” (WAI), the portal for undergraduate applicants to 
check on the status of their application and materials 

• Added the new TOEFL Essentials test scores to the types of test scores applicants can view in WAI 

 

 

Coming in the next six months to one year…  
 

 

 

• Required changes to meet updated Nacha regulations 

• Expanded functionality due to new types of tests being accepted by the university and changes to score 
requirements 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                           Contact Information        

Lisa Krieg, Director of Enrollment Services – 412.268.5399, krieg@andrew.cmu.edu  
                                                                                                  Chris Nolin, Director of Enrollment Systems – 412.268.5777, cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu    

• Release #119 included improvements to the loading time for course rosters and student pages impacted by delays 
from Namecoach, and also added the capability for students who have a registration hold to process vouchers. This 
release also included an update to the look and feel of “Where am I in the Process”, the portal for undergraduate 
applicants to check on the status of their application and materials. 

 
New users are encouraged to review the S3 QuickStart Guide and the Web Tutorial section for basic instructions. 
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https://www.cmu.edu/es/s3-project/tutorials/index.html

